[image: image2.wmf]Mrsendsley.weebly.com                                                                                                                                                   endsleyk@ghaps.org 


2
The Endsley Edition


Griffin Elementary
February 24, 2012
The Endsley Edition

Winter:  It’s back again!  It’s been a strange winter.  I hope you didn’t pack those snow pants away!  (
Math:  We have completed through Unit 5 Lesson 7.  Please have your child complete 2-3 corresponding homework pages in his/her Homework booklet.  See your child’s Friday Folder/Bag for a note about an online program to assist with math facts
Conference Note: You will find your child’s Conference Time in his/her Friday folder.  Schedules do change and if your time doesn’t work for you, please call the office to reschedule, 850.5500.  Mrs. Kelley can help you reschedule.  She has copies of all of the schedules to coordinate with siblings.  Thanks
Garrett Borns: He was in our school today to do the morning announcements.  Our class let out a big “screech” when they heard him!  Too funny!  Anyway, he is here to promote a benefit concert for a middle school student with a rare disease.  The concert will be March 5th at Grand Haven High School from 7:00 – 9:00pm.  The ticket prices are $5 and are sold at White Pines and Lakeshore Middle Schools, Spring Lake High School and Coffee Grounds downtown Grand Haven.   

March is Reading Month:  I am still amazed that March begins next week!  Our school theme for Reading Month is “Griffin prepares us for College and Further Education”. Our classroom doors are decorated to represent the colleges that the teachers have attended.  Our door represents Oakland University and Central Michigan.  We will be asking the students where they would like to go next week!

Spanish:  After Conferences, Griffin Spanish classes will be complete for the year, but you can keep up with Grand Haven Spanish Happenings on Senora Meuller’s website at grandhavenelementaryspanish.shutterfly.com
Our class website has been updated with new links!  Enjoy!  
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	Calling all readers!  We are looking for Mystery Readers to read to the class!  See your child’s Friday Folder for more information!


Important Dates…

	Monday, Feb. 27
	Music                                        11:30am – Dentist Visit

	Tuesday, Feb. 28
	Spanish

	Wed., Feb. 29
	Gym

	Thurs., March 1
	Music

	Friday, March 2
	Spanish                                      Wear Gator Gear to School 

	Monday, March 5
	Gym                                                 Brainstormer’s Assembly, 2:30   PTA Meeting, 7pm

	Tuesday, March 6
	Music                                       Conferences, 4:00-6:30pm

	Wed., March 7
	HALF- DAY for students Spanish                                      Conferences. 4:00-6:30pm             

	Thurs., March 8
	NO SCHOOL for students

	Friday, March 9
	NO SCHOOL for students

	Mon, March 12
	Gym


I noticed a lot of students are using Xtra Math at home!  If you have lost your child’s Code number or didn’t see the other note, I will give you a copy at conferences.  If you need it before conferences, please let me know and I can get it to you!  

We had an awesome author visit, Laurie Keller on Thursday. A link to her website is added to our website!  
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